
healthbridge@cw.bc.ca

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN COMPLETING THE
SURVEY, EMAIL HEALTHBRIDGE@CW.BC.CA.

NOTE: MUST BE 16 YEARS OF AGE OR OLDER. CAPACITY FOR 135 FAMILIES TO PARTICIPATE.

BC Children's Hospital is inviting
parents and caregivers of children
0-18 years old, who live in rural or
remote areas in BC and Yukon, to

complete this survey. 

We would like to better understand your family’s dental health needs. We will use survey
responses to plan a dental project. This project will make it easier for families to learn about
dental health, and to get dental care.

If you have any questions about privacy or the survey, please email Linda Warner, Patient and
Family Engagement Lead, at healthbridge@cw.bc.ca.

You can receive a $25 gift certificate for completing the survey. 

Help Improve
Dental Health for

Kids!

Available in the following languages: English, 汉语, دری, 한국어, ਪੰਜਾਬੀ, العربية, हिन्दी, Español,
ትግርኛ, Українська ,فارسی

The survey will take about 15-25 minutes.


